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The mission of St.  Peter Catholic School is  to create a caring,mutually respectful
and inclusive community where students,  faculty,  staff,  and parents work together

to promote spiritual,  academic and social growth.

Catholic Schools Week
It was a jam-packed Catholic
Schools week at St. Peter School!  
Here are a few highlights from our
week.
We kicked off the school week
with a School Spirit Day.  Everyone
dressed in black and white or wore
their team uniform, showing off
their school spirit. Our pep rally
was the highlight of the day, filled
with team introductions and fun
minute-to-win it challenges that
had everyone cheering for their
classmates.

Our Catholic Faith
​A special Missionary Image of Our
Lady of Guadalupe visited St. Peter
on Wednesday.  This image is an
exact replica of the original image
of Our Lady, which She left on the
Tilma of St. Juan Diego in
December 1531. The image is
among four blessed at the Basilica
of Our Lady of Guadalupe in
Mexico.

Eighth-graders Showcase Science Fair
Projects 

Thursday was a big day for our eighth-
graders. They each presented their
science fair projects to three judges.   The
students explained their methods and
results and answered questions.  
Thank you to our teachers and
community volunteers who helped judge
the projects.

The BEST IN FAIR AWARDS were
presented to:
Tiernan Shannon - “Morse Code Mayhem”
Callum Olszewski - “ Rethink your drink:
What drink damages your tooth enamel
the most?”
Izabella Spano - “Discovery of Reaction
Times”
Tiernan and Callum had the highest final
score from the judges and will represent
St. Peter School at the State Science Fair.  
If one of them is unable to attend,
Izabella will move forward to the State
Fair.



            Important Events

February 5th - Volleyball and
Soccer Registrations were due.
February 7th - Hearing Screening
PK through Gr. 3
February 7th - Parent Guild
Meeting
February 12th - Father Gagne’s
75th Birthday
February 14th- Ash Wednesday
February 15th - Lunch orders due
to Cozy Caterers
February 19th-23rd- Winter
Recess
March 2nd- Spaghetti & Meatball
Dinner  to support the Sports
program.
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25 Week Club Winners

Congratulations to our winners! 
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Amnesty International's "Write for
Rights" Campaign: Making a
Difference

Hundreds of thousands of people
have united through the "Write for
Rights" campaign to advocate for the
release of those imprisoned for their
beliefs, an end to torture,
commutation of death sentences,
and cessation of other human rights
violations. In support of this
movement, our middle school
students contributed by writing
letters to effect change.

We are proud to announce that our
school was represented with
outstanding skill and confidence by
two of our students, Robert DiMaio
(Grade 5) and Frankie Jepson (Grade
7), at the Diocesan Spelling Bee.
Although they did not win, they
competed against sixteen other
schools and made it through
numerous rounds. Congratulations on
a job well done!

Diocesan Spelling Bee

Penny Wars
After a week of strategy and intense competition, the following classes came out
on top in Penny Wars:  Third Place - Grade 1, Second Place - Grade 2, and Capturing
1st Place - Kindergarten.  


